
Message from the National Director of Missio 

 

The last few months have been especially tough for missionaries overseas and the 

Catholic communities they serve. Churches in areas of poverty and oppression have 

been particularly hard hit by Covid and the lockdown. 

 

The Holy Father’s Covid Emergency Appeal, coordinated by Missio, has raised over 

£250,000 in England &amp; Wales and has provided immediate and effective relief to 

those in need in Kenya, Sri Lanka, Myanmar, Malawi, Ethiopia, and through the Mill 

Hill Missionaries in Cameroon, India, Philippines, South Sudan and Pakistan. 

 

During this difficult time for us all, we have made every effort to keep in touch with 

our 2,500 parish volunteers. Many have been concerned about not being able to 

collect and empty the Red Boxes. To help them we have put in place some 

alternative ways to give including through a dedicated donation page at 

www.missio.org.uk/redbox 

 

To learn more about the difference Missio is making through prayer and charity 

please see our Impact Report, available on-line missio.org.uk/mission-today or 

ringing 020 7821 9755. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support and encouragement. 

 

Fr Anthony Chantry 

http://www.missio.org.uk/redbox

